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To:    The Village President and Board of Trustees 

From:   Chris Dopkins, P.E., Village Engineer 
 
Re:  2024 Pavement Maintenance Program 
 
Date:   May 9, 2024 
 

 
I am pleased to advise that IDOT was able to approve the contract documents in time to award a 
contract at the May 14th meeting.   However, due to IDOT’s advertising requirements the earliest that 
we are able to open proposals is May 13th.    
 
At the time of this memorandum, the project is out for public bid letting and there are currently five (5) 
General Contractors who have procured contract documents.  I would reasonably expect to see 3-4 
proposals returned to the Village on bid day.   Once the proposals are opened we will immediately 
tabulate the results and send a memorandum and awarding resolution for distribution to the President 
and Board of Trustees.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at 815-636-9590 with any questions or concerns. 
 
 


